
 
From: David Gee [ ]  
Sent: 03 September 2021 22:57 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 or DPI L2250 21 22 SUOH - Princes Parade, Folkestone, CT21 
6AQ - Pre-Inquiry Meeting Letter from Inspector 

 
I will not be attending as I no longer own the property affected by the development. 

However, as an interested member of the public, I maintain my objection.  i would 

particularly mention that the last Inspector to consider development on this site, in refusing 
permission, remarked that this was one of the finest views on this coast. 

 
Sincerely,    

 

David Gee 
 

On 3 Sep 2021, 11:25 +0100, Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk, wrote: 
Good morning, 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990:Sectioin 247 

Proposed Stopping Up of Highway at Princes Parade, Folkestone, CT21 6AQ 
Ref:  NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 or DPI L2250 21 22 SUOH 

  

Notification of Pre-Inquiry Meeting 

Please find attached to this communication the letter issued this morning by the 
appointed Inspector, Mr O S Woodwards BA (Hons.) MA MRTPI confirming the date 
and details of the Pre-Inquiry Meeting for the Inquiry. 

It will be held on: 

Tuesday 21 September, 2021 from 11:00 hours at the Council Chamber, Civic 
Centre, Castle Hill Avenue, Folkestone, CT20 2QY 

 A copy of the agenda for the Pre-Inquiry Meeting is attached. 

 




